
Welcome to 
Year 6!

Welcome to year 5, we’ve got a fun-
filled half-term ahead of us and we can’t 

wait to get started. Below are some of 
the topics we will be learning about.

Please get in touch with Miss Jackson if 
you have any questions. 

PE days: Tuesdays and Fridays
Library Slot: Thursdays

This half term we will enjoying two books: ‘Wolves in 
the Walls’ ‘Varmints’. We begin by concentrating on 
writing in character before writing descriptively and 

creating persuasive letters. Throughout our lessons, we 
will also be looking at inference, prediction and 

vocabulary development using VIPERS. 

English

PE

This half term, we will be working on our football skills 
and improving our fitness as well as team building. 

PSHE

In Pshe we will be delving 
into the rights, rules and 

responsibilities we have, we 
will be exploring democracy, 

law and debate. 

Science

Maths

We will be beginning with our unit on 
place value where we will be looking 

at numbers up to 1,000,000 before 
moving on to addition and 

subtraction, which we will focus on 
mental strategies, column methods 

and the inverse. 

Computing

In computing we will be focusing on 
computer systems and networks where 

we will develop understanding of 
computer systems and how information 

is transferred between systems and 
devices

History

French

In French, we will begin by learning the date, 
including the days of the week, months of the 

year and consolidating numbers.

Art

Our first topic in science is living 
things and their habitats where we 
will be exploring how living things 

are classified including 
microorganisms, plants and 

animals. Before moving on to 
electricity where we will compare 

variations in how components 
function including bulbs, buzzers 

and switches as well as using 
symbols in circuit diagrams. 

In art we begin by focusing on 2D drawing to 3D 
making, we will learn about numerous artists before 
transforming our own drawings into 3-dimensional 

shapes. 

Music

This half term, we will be focusing on using our voice 
we will learn about the power of our voice by  
creating and using different sounds in different 

contexts. There will be opportunities to interpret, 
practise and perform graphic scores using a variety 

of vocal sounds.

This half term in history we will be focusing 
on the Shang Dynasty answering the 

question, How did a pile of dragon bones 
help to solve an Ancient Chinese mystery? 

We will explore dragon bones, early 
civilisations as well as the reign of King 

Cheng compared to King Di Xin. 


